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Thought for the Week: 

Compassion 

Our certificate winners for Compassion this week are Rosie and Emilia! 

Well done to both certificate winners! 

Reminders: 

Drop Off 

In order to support the children’s developing independence, from next Monday we will be asking 

adults dropping off to wait at the door with Miss Mayes while the children put away their 

drinks/snacks/bags etc. themselves before saying goodbye. Please have your child’s snack and 

water bottle out ready so that they are able to put these on the trolley first. Thank you for your 

support.  

 

Water Bottles 

Please ensure that your child has water only in their water bottle. Thank you.   

 

Big Brush Club 

Thank you to those of you who have already completed a consent form for your child to take part 

in Big Brush Club. If you haven’t already completed your form, then please can we ask that you 

complete it and return it to myself or the office by Friday 26th January. If you need a copy of the 

consent form, then please see the school office. Once we have received all of the forms back, you 

will receive a questionnaire to complete.  

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Phonics 

Please read with your child at 

least 5x over the week. 

Record any books they read 

(from school or home) in their 

reading diary. 

Please help your child to practice 

the sounds they have learnt this 

week by completing the tasks 

below. 



Phonics 

 

This week, both groups have been learning the special friends ‘sh’, ‘th’ and ‘ch’. Using the 

pictures below, cut them out and sort them into groups based on whether they contain sh, th or 

ch. Then have a go at writing some of the words for the pictures used fred talk and fred fingers. 

5 house points for every 5 words written! 

 

 

 
 


